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' Reading Challenge

Dear Parents/carers,

We are passionate about reading at The Firs and we want to know where is the most interesting
place your child has ever read a book?!

Whether it is up a tree or on top of a mountain, we want your photos! Your challenge is to take a
picture of your child reading somewhere extreme and send it in to school by Friday 26th April.

We are running this competition as part of the school’s celebration of World Book Day and we
will be creating a display from your photos to mark your extreme reading locations!

To help us with the display, please bring in a 5x7 or 6x4 size photo in an envelope
marked ‘Extreme Reading Challenge’ with your child’s name and class by Friday 26th
April.

We will let you know who our VIP judges will be in a future newsletter but there will be a 1st, 2nd
and 3rd place from amongst our Extreme Reading Challengers! (The lucky winners will receive
book tokens kindly donated by the PTA.

We are really looking forward to seeing who in school has such a passion for reading, that they
have to do it anywhere and everywhere!

Good luck and we hope you have lots of fun reading in some amazing places!

Yours sincerely,
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Adam J.G Campbell (Headteacher)
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